


Chair’s Report – 12/2/2018 – 3/9/2019 

Met with major donors in person and on the phone to keep them updated on Libertarian Party progress and plans.
Attended in-person donor events in Salt Lake City and Austin
Swore in Jeff Hewitt as Riverside County Supervisor.
Appointed members to LNC Committees.
Spoke at a press conference at the Minnesota State Capitol in support of the Ballot Access Inclusion Bill supported by the Libertarian Party of Minnesota and met with legislators and local Libertarians.
Gave media interviews, including the Boston Globe, Los Angeles Times, Washington Examiner, Tom Sumner Program, and others. 
Worked with staff to put out timely press releases and statements on issues.
Consulted with Oliver Hall on legal issues, including lawsuits, appeals, and amicus briefs.
Engaged with candidates and LP members on social media.
Responded to LP member correspondence regarding official positions and concerns.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Worked with Dr. Lark, Mr. Redpath, and Mr. Bishop-Henchman on selecting a new Executive Director.



